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	Welcome 

	Projection 2024-2025


	Projection Impact on Budget


	 Staff Absences Impact on Budget


	 Technology 2024-25


	Purchases for Next Year 


District projections were shared with SDMC committee. Due to low projection positions will be cut. Impact on budget of staff absences were shared. 

Next year we will no longer be a 1-1 campus. Class sets will be given to each teacher. Teacher will be responsible for locking equipment away. SDMC members had concerns due to some of the cabinets locks not working. They also feel this will negatively impact student performance. 

Purchasing for next school year was shared and discussed. District is making changes to what funds can be used for. 
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